PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF UKRAINE
40 the UN Office and other international organizations in Geneva

Geneva, December 29, 2014
Dear Mr. Comissario,

In response to your letter of December 4, 2014 Ne 660/MP-GE/14 1 would like to
commend you for your efforts related to the implementation of the mandate of the
President of the Convention on the Prohibition of the Use, Stockpiling, Production and
Transfer of Anti-Personnel Mines and on Their Destruction (APLC), as well as to
express gratitude for your attention to Ukraine’s compliance with this important
international document. I also appreciate your offer to fully support my country in
carrying out this task, as well as your understanding of the significant challenges
Ukraine has encountered in fulfilling its relevant obligations.

In this regard I would like to kindly inform you that the Ukrainian side plans to
present all the information available regarding the destruction of all stockpiled anti-
personnel mines under its control or jurisdiction during the Meeting of Experts of States
Parties to the APLC to be held in 2015.

Thanking for your cooperation and comprehension 1 remain

Sincerely yours, W

Yurii Klymenko

H.E. Pedro Comissario
Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Mozambique
to United Nations Office and other International Organizations
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